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A Message From
Firm Founder Mark Bryant

Dear friends, 
  
It’s Thanksgiving, the first and 
hopefully the last affected by 
Covid-19.  

When I think of all the many 
blessings that have been 
given me, I always thank Him 
in this order:  I am grateful 
to God for my wife, children, 
grandchildren, for my good 
health and for my family at 
the Bryant Law Center.

In addition to that, I can’t 
thank Him enough for the 

thousands of people we have 
represented these last thirty 
years and for all of the friends 
and family our clients have 
sent to us for help. 

So this Thanksgiving I want 
to thank each of you for the 
many years of support you 
have shown the Bryant Law 
Center and me personally.  
Just about every significant 
honor that can be awarded to 
a law firm or to an individual 
lawyer by the general public 
and by other lawyers, has 
been bestowed upon us.  

From elected office to Vice 
Chair of the University of 
Kentucky Board of Trustees 
and Secretary of the Barkley 
Regional airport board, to 

name a very few, we do 
as much as we can for our 
community, the region and 
the state.  Without your 
help, this would not have 
happened.

This Thanksgiving, if you’re 
lucky enough to be with your 
family and if it is permitted, 
give them all a big hug. Every 
one of us deserves it. 

And please accept our 
sincerest greetings for a 
Happy Thanksgiving!  

If you need us, call us.   
We will help!  

Sincerely, 
Mark P. Bryant 
Founder, Bryant Law Center 
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Firm Appreciation: 
Kelly Fenwick and 

Kevin Shannon

Bryant Law Center likes to 
let its people know they are 
appreciated, but now that we 
have a firm newsletter, we 
want everyone to know what 
a great team we have when 
something special occurs.  

This month, we are 
sending a SHOUT OUT 

to law firm partner Kevin 
Shannon and to our longtime 
receptionist, Kelly Fenwick.  

Recently we hired a “ghost 
caller” to test how our 
response to telephone calls 
is, and we just received our 
results.  

Kelly Fenwick and Kevin 
Shannon received a score of 
96, which is an A+ in every 
school in America!  

Here are a few quotes from 
the report about them both: 

“Truly Exceptional.”

" The attorney's 
conversational manner and 
knowledge of helpful details 
were impressive, and if I was 
really in an accident, I would 
be willing to hire this person 
and know that I was receiving 
the best possible legal advice."

“The attorney was helpful and 
polite during the conversation 
gathered pertinent details of 
the accident case."  

"The conversation was 
beneficial to me as a potential 
client because the attorney 
explained the claim process in 
easy to understand terms and 
provided enough information 
for me to make a decision 
about pursuing a case from 
the accident.”

"I was so impressed that I 
would leave the call confident 
that this company is better 
than any other options."

So a well-deserved SHOUT 
OUT to Kevin and Kelly.  
Thank you for all you do for 
the firm.  

We are proud to have you on 
the BLC team!  

Bryant Law Center:
PUTTING CLIENTS first

Always feel free to 
contact us with any legal 

questions.  There is 
never a charge to talk to 
an attorney, and we are 

committed to helping you 
in your time of need.   

 
Call: (270) 448-4847 
Email: lawteam@

bryantpsc.com
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Attorney Spotlight:
Firm Partner Kevin Shannon  

Celebrates 30 Years Practicing Law 
Last month, firm partner Kevin Shannon celebrated his 30th year of practicing law. Kevin leads 

our personal injury team, and has been with Bryant Law Center for 23 years. He handles mostly 
automobile and trucking accidents, but also works with clients across the gamut from brain 

injury to whiplash.  We appreciate his hard work and devotion to helping injured people and their 
families. He loves getting to know his clients and helping them solve their problems.

Congratulations to our Winners of the 
Bryant Law Center Kids Halloween Costume Contest 

          Reed, Elephant Joey, Five Nights at Freddy's       Zane, Whoopee Cushion
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Specific Ways You  
Can Help a Caregiver

During COVID, more people are caring for friends and family than ever before.  Here are 
specific ways you might offer help and comfort to the caregiver in your, a family member's, 
or a friend's life:

(1) Help with the kids.

Kids keep even the most organized parent busy. If your caregiver has kids at home, he will 
appreciate any help you can offer. Here are a few ideas:

	� Leave a box of school-lunch staples – e.g., bread, lunchmeat, cheese, chips, apples, cookies – 
by the door on Sunday night.
	� Reach out to the caregiver:

	y Does Jack need anything for 
the camping trip? We have a 
sleeping bag he can borrow.

	y I know Sarah has a game 
Tuesday night. I would be 
happy to stay with [your 
loved one] while you go 
to the game.

	y I’ll bring the boys home 
from practice this week.

	y I made extra cookies 
for the bake sale, so you 
can check that off your 
list.

	y I picked up some extra 
poster-board and markers 
for the class project that is due 
on Friday. I left them by the door.
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(2) Make dinner.

Feeding a family, or just 
feeding oneself, can be too 
much for a caregiver at the 
end of a long day. You can 
help. Try something like this: 
“Joe is making lasagna for 
dinner. Can we put an extra 
tray in the oven for you? I can 
drop it off this afternoon.” If 
you want to help in this way, 
be mindful of the following:

	� Ask before you cook. 
Your caregiver-friend 
might already have more 
casseroles than she has 
room for in her freezer. If 
so, wait a few weeks and 

then offer again.
	� Always ask about food 

allergies or intolerances and 
other dietary restrictions.
	� Consider sending paper 

goods (plates, bowls, 
napkins) along with your 
meal, to make clean-up 
easy for the caregiver.

(3) �Tackle outside-the-house 
projects.

A good rule of thumb is: 
If there are chores to do 
around your house, those 
same chores probably need 
to be done around the 
caregiver’s house too. This 
might include:

	� Mowing the lawn;
	� Trimming the hedges;
	� Pulling weeds;
	� Cleaning the gutters;
	� Shoveling snow;
	� Putting up holiday lights 

and decorations;
	� Taking down holiday lights 

and decorations;
	� Taking the garbage cans to 

and from the curb; or
	� Washing the car.

For bigger projects, organize 
a work crew.

(4) �Tackle the housecleaning and 
the laundry.

Cleaning the house and doing 
the laundry are unending, 
ever-present chores that can 
weigh heavily on a caregiver. 
However, in order to offer 
meaningful help with these 
tasks, you have to know the 
caregiver fairly well. 

Expect your invitation to be 
declined more often than 
not, but don’t stop asking. Let 
some time go by and then 
reach out again.  ribbon

Illustrations by pikisuperstar
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Bryant Law Center Is Included in 
the U.S. News – Best Lawyers® 

2021 “Best Law Firms” List
The Bryant Law Center has been selected 
by their peers for inclusion in the “Best Law 
Firms” 2021 list; practice area of Personal 
Injury Litigation – Plaintiffs. It is an honor 
to receive this award for the fifth year in a 
row. US NEWS and WORLD REPORT BEST 
LAWYERS recognizes the hard work and 
dedication our lawyers and staff put into 
every case. 

“Pound for 
pound I’d put our 
team up against 
any big city law firm in America.  In fact, 
I have - and very successfully!”  
 
stated Mark Bryant, President of the  
Bryant Law Center.

Firm News
Paducah's First Responders Education Day 
Bryant Law Center was proud to sponsor Paducah's First Responders 
Education Day on October 28.  This event was geared toward 
elementary aged kids and younger, and Paducah's Fire and Police 
Departments gave virtual  "Touch-A-Truck" style tours of their vehicles 
while showing some of the equipment they use on a daily basis. 

Bryant Law Center’s 2021 Educating Kentucky Scholarship contest 
We believe firmly in the benefits of education in creating a better 
future for our great state of Kentucky and across the country.  We are 
awarding two $1000 scholarships.  One scholarship will be awarded 
to a graduating senior attending high school in Kentucky and planning 
to attend a two or four-year Kentucky university in Fall 2021.  The 
second $1000 scholarship will be awarded to a current college student 
enrolled in, and continuing in a Kentucky college Fall 2021.  Watch for 
contest guidelines and application details coming soon!
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I Was Injured in an Accident.  
What Do I Do Now?

If you or a loved one has been injured in an accident, you 
may be confused about what to do and how to handle 

the insurance company while dealing with your injuries.  
Download our free new book to help. It has the answers to 
the most important and frequently asked injury questions.

Download Our Free E-Book:  
http://bit.ly/BLCAccidentInjuryBook 

Call: (270) 448-4847 
Email: lawteam@bryantpsc.com

Preston Cope Memorial Golf Tournament. 
On October 17, BLC case manager and super employee, 
Christina Ellegood, was honored to represent Bryant 
Law Center and volunteer her time at the Preston Cope 
Memorial Golf Tournament. The annual tournament 
raises money for the Preston Cope scholarship which 
has awarded over 25 scholarships to Marshall County 
graduates since 2018.  We appreciate Christina 
volunteering her time for this worthwhile cause.

WPSD-TV Channel 6 Legal Line 
Two times per month, Bryant Law Center attorneys answer 
live viewer questions on WPSD-TV Channel 6 Legal Line at 
noon. Upcoming dates are November 19 and December 
3rd & 17th.  Watch past segments on our YouTube channel 
at: http://bit.ly/BryantLawYT

We are grateful for our clients and wish you a happy and safe 
Thanksgiving holiday.   Always feel free  to call us with any legal 

questions.  We are here to help!  
 Call: (270) 448-4847


